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April 2, 2023 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 Congratulations to our Special Olympic Team for taking 2nd place in the volleyball 
championships last weekend 

 Congratulations to junior Griffin Franzese for coming in 5th place at the FBLA state 
competition in Orlando last week for the category of Political Science 

 Report cards for Q3 have been published to the student portals and parent portals. 
 Friday report cards were emailed to parents and students. For Parent Portal 

assistance please contact our school at 727-547-7876 
 Prom is Friday April 28 at the USF St. Petersburg Event Center in St. Petersburg 

from 8 pm to 11 pm. Please be reminded that students will outstanding obligations – 
books, technology that they have not returned will need to be returned or paid for in 
order to purchase tickets to go to prom 

o Please note and plan accordingly. The Prom event ends at 11 pm – students 
who need rides will  need to be picked up by 11:30 pm the latest  

 Seniors and their parents and guardians – graduation is rapidly coming up – the 
object in the mirror is closer than it appears. We will graduate on Monday May 15 at 
7:30 am at Tropicana Field. Details in a one pager are coming out this week – there 
are no tickets or limits on guests 

 Please remind your seniors that the deadline to complete their Apex, GEP, or 
virtual classes is Friday, May 5th.  That is exactly 5 weeks from last Friday  – only 
35 days!!!  Please encourage them, help them, and continue to support them as they 
prepare to cross the finish line. 

 Attendance, punctuality, mindset are all important to success. We are in the 
4th quarter and there is much at stake – we have four weeks before we start the bulk 
of our testing season with our state EOC’s, AICE and AP tests. It is important that 
your student comes to school everyday for instruction and support 

 All students taking EOC tests including reading FAST test – will be utilizing their 
school issued lap top computer. Students need to bring their laptop fully charged 
with charging chord to school and for all tests 

 Summer Bridge Registration is now available for our students. We will be offering 
Algebra Credit Recover, Algebra EOC Prep, ACT Math Prep and ACT Reading Prep – 
those signed up in ACT prep will get to take the ACT for free after the summer 
session on Saturday July 15. See our website for link to registration and QR code 

Summer Bridge 2023 Registration 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 



See you at the Top! 

 


